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August 2, 2024 

 

Thank you for your time and commitment to the Community Volunteer Income Tax Program (CVITP) or the 
Income Tax Assistance – Volunteer Program (ITAVP) in Quebec during the 2024 tax-filing season. 

Whether you have been part of the CVITP/ITAVP for many years or you are new, we want you to know your 
contribution has made a significant difference in the lives of many Canadians. 

From January 1st to April 30th, through the dedication and hard work of volunteers like you, more than 
729,800 individuals were able to meet their tax obligations and receive the benefit and credit payments they 
are entitled to. For Canadians with a modest income, every dollar counts and these payments help with the 
costs of raising children, living with disabilities, or just keeping up with the bills. 

Your desire to support those in need serves as a model of inspiration to others and a testament to the 
strength of our communities across Canada. 

In recognition of your great work, please accept the enclosed Certificate of Appreciation signed by the 
Honourable Marie-Claude Bibeau, Minister of National Revenue. 

We hope you will continue to participate in the CVITP/ITAVP for years to come. 

Jennifer De Young 
CVITP and Benefits Outreach Officer / PCBMI et le Programme de visibilité des prestations 
Toronto Centre TSO 
Canada Revenue Agency
 

RUSSIAN HOUSE

Dear Russian House,




